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PRODUCTION STILL  MFA/PhD Student Exhibition in the ArtLab… until October 22nd. 

Paul Walde, Artistic Director of the 2009 LOLA Fest, will present a talk on Thursday,  
October 22 at 11:30 am on Michael Snow’s film Condensation. A Cove Story, currently on 
view at the McIntosh Gallery. Using images and video clips of other Snow works, he will 
contextualize the new film within both the artist’s greater body of work and within LOLA 2009. 

Sarah Bassnett presented a paper, “Photographic Fantasies of a Modern City,” at an 
international, interdisciplinary conference, Feeling Photography, held October 16 - 17th at the 
University of Toronto and sponsored by the Centre for the Study of the United States and the 
Toronto Photography Seminar. 

 

Reminder:   
Instructors… at approximately half way  
through the course (mid-October for  
1st-term courses) you are required to  
provide to your students a grade that 
will count toward their final mark for  
the course. 

  

 
 

October 29 -  Stephen Andrews, painter, 8 pm, 
Art Now! VAC 100 

November 6 - Graduate Thesis Research Award 
deadline. 
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